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2 October 2014 

 

Mr. Paul Blais 
Chief, Systems Analysis Branch 
Satellite Division 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
Re: Call Sign E140094  File Number SES-LIC-20140915-00722 
 

Dear Mr. Blais: 

Upon further review of the above referenced application it was discovered that 
there are two corrections to be made. 

1. Orange lists the applicant as a Common Carrier.  This should be changed 
to Non-Common Carrier. 

2. Orange lists in item E60 of the FCC Form 312 – Schedule B that the 
Maximum EIRP Density toward the horizon for the band 14000 – 14500 
MHz is -19.4 dBW/4kHz. This should be changed to -20.2 dBW/4kHz. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions.  

Best regards, 

 
Matthew W. Botwin 
Principal and Director 


